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Season’s Greetings

Dear friends and supporters of EFCNI,

As a momentuous year comes to a close, we extend our
heartfelt thanks to you for your support. In this December
edition, we take a stroll down memory lane, recapping the
highlights and projects that made this year special in our
mission to improve the care for preterm and hospitalised
infants and their families.

To express our gratitude in a more visual way, we have put
together a short video with some of the special moments.
They remind us of the power of collaboration and shared
dedication to making a difference. Your enthusiasm and
advocacy have been invaluable, and we look forward to the




opportunities and challenges that the coming year will bring,
confident in our ability to create positive change together.

Wishing you a relaxed holiday season and a new year filled
with continued inspiration and success.

With heartfelt thanks,

Silke Mader and the EFCNI team
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Special thanks to our corporate partners for their kind support:

EFCNI Partners
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